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Ashley Albury

Regional Director

NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure
PO Box 58

DUBBO NSW 2380

Dear Ashley,

PLANNING PROPOSAL - AMENDMENT NO.1 WENTWORTH LEP 2011
Council at its meeting yesterday 21 March, 2012 resolved that:

1. Council endorse the attached planning proposal — Amendment 1 to Wentworth Local
Environmental Plan 2011; and

2. Submit the planning proposal to the minister for Planning & Infrastructure in accordance with

Section 56 of the Environmental Planning & Assessment Act, 1979.

For further information regarding this matter please contact either Greg Johnston or Ken Ross on
& 03 5027 5027.

Yours faithfully

Peter Wozlowski



